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Denture Post-op
1. YOUR FIRST FEW WEEKS:  New dentures always feel strange when first placed in your mouth.  Several days or even weeks will be required for you to feel accustomed to them.  Your speech may be slightly different, practice speaking out loud and your speech will return to normal.
If you had extractions, your gums will shrink and a space will develop between your gums and the denture and food will get caught in the space.  We can fill this void with a temporary liner to allow time for further healing and shrinkage. 
2. SORE SPOTS:  Usually, your mouth will have “sore spots” after wearing the dentures.  Don’t worry about these areas; they can be relieved with very little effort. Please call the office as soon as sore spots begin to make an appointment for an adjustment.  These adjustment appointments are free.
3. CHEWING:  You will have to adjust to your “new bite.”  We will adjust your bite as needed.  You should chew on both sides at the same time. Biting into things is not recommended as it will make the denture become loose.  If you think your bite is “off”, please call the office to make an appointment for an adjustment.
4. COMPLETE UPPER VS. LOWER DENTURES:  Your upper denture will rest comfortably in place with moderate to strong “suction.”  Although your lower denture will have good stability, it is infrequent that “suction” can be expected on a lower denture and implants may be needed to stabilize it.
5. CLEANING THE DENTURES AND YOUR MOUTH:  Your dentures can be cleaned easily by using a denture brush over a towel in a sink.  Denture soaks with Efferdent are also useful if the dentures develop stain.  Brush your gums (anywhere the denture touches your mouth) with a regular toothbrush once per day to toughen and clean them.  You should leave the dentures out of your mouth while sleeping, and leave them soaking in water.

6. THE FUTURE:  Your jaw bones and gums shrink slowly over time.  You should plan to have your dentures and oral tissues evaluated once per year by us.  To refit the denture to your gums, a reline is usually needed every 5 years and a new denture may be needed about every ten years.
If you had extractions a reline will be necessary six months after the extractions to refit the dentures. We will take the denture from you for one day.
7. If you have any problems please make an appointment to discuss it.  Not wearing the denture or partial denture can cause them not to fit properly and may create the need to make a new one.
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